
West Island Brands Announces Appointment
of New CFO
Toronto, Ontario--(Newsfile Corp. - January 26, 2023) - West Island Brands Inc. (CSE: WIB)
(FSE: 39N0) (OTC Pink: WIBFF) ("West Island" or the "Company") announces the appointment of
Ms. Veronique Laberge, CPA as the new CFO of West Island Brands. Ms. Laberge initially joined the
company as a special consultant, please see press release dated December 7, 2022. As Chartered
Professional Accountant and Auditor with over 17 years of experience in professional practice Ms.
Laberge is a welcome member of the Company management team.

Mr. Gurcharn Deol steps down as Interim CFO effective immediately but remains a member of the board
of Directors. We would like to thank him for his years of service to the company.

About West Island
West Island is a multi-faceted, innovative company in the Quebec cannabis space. Its subsidiary,
RoyalMax Biotechnology Canada Inc. D.B.A West Island Culture is a Montreal, Quebec based cannabis
company. A Health Canada Licence Holder West Island has standard cultivation licence, standard
processing, medical sales and sales licences.

For more information on West Island Brands please visit the website at: westislandbrands.com. West
Island cannabis products can be found in British Columbia, Saskatchewan, Manitoba, Northwest
Territories, Ontario and Quebec.

On behalf of the Board of Directors
WEST ISLAND BRANDS INC.
Boris Ziger
Boris Ziger, CEO

The Company's public filings are available for review at www.sedar.com and www.thecse.com.

For further information, please contact:
Boris Ziger, CEO at:
Telephone: 416-304-9935
Website: www.westislandbrands.com

Boris Ziger, PDG de :
Téléphone : 416-304-9935
Courriel : info@westislandbrands.com
Site Web : www.westislandbrands.com

Disclaimer for Forward-Looking Information

Certain information in this press release may constitute forward-looking information. This information
is based on current expectations that are subject to significant risks and uncertainties that are difficult
to predict. Actual results might differ materially from results suggested in any forward-looking
statements. The Corporation assumes no obligation to update the forward-looking statements, or to
update the reasons why actual results could differ from those reflected in the forward-looking
statements unless and until required by securities laws applicable to the Corporation. Additional
information identifying risks and uncertainties is contained in the Corporation's filings with the
Canadian securities regulators, which filings are available at www.sedar.com.

Neither the Canadian Securities Exchange nor its Market Regulator (as that term is defined in the
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policies of the Canadian Securities Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of
this release. We seek Safe Harbor.

To view the source version of this press release, please visit
https://www.newsfilecorp.com/release/152594
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